
 

 

 
November 2, 2023 
 

  

Price Increase Announcement 

JOHNS MANVILLE 
  
Effective: January 8, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Johns Manville will implement a price increase, effective January 8, 2024, on the following products: 

Product Increase 

All Residential and Commercial Fiberglass Batt & Roll Products 8% 

All Fiberglass Loosefill Blowing Wool Products 8% 

MinWool® Sound Attenuation Fire Batts (SAFB) 8% 

MinWool® Sound & Fire Block 8% 

TempControl® All R-Values 8% 

MinWool® Curtainwall 8% 

MinWool® Safing 8% 

CladStone™ Water & Fire Block 8% 

 
All orders with the above products shipped on or after January 8, 2024, will be invoiced at the new 
pricing level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  
 
Due to monthly allocation allotments from the supplier, Convoy may limit the volumes purchased Pre-
Increase. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
Convoy Supply Ltd. 
 


